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All Saints CE First School 
School Lane, Church Leigh. ST10 4SR 

www.allsaints-leigh.school  T: 01889 502289 
 

8th September 2022 Newsletter 
 

Welcome to the New School Year 
It has been great to welcome all the children back into school this week.  We would also like to 
offer a warm welcome to Mrs Halton who is settling in well to her role in Class 1 and to Anya who has joined our Pre-School class.   
 

PE Days  
This year’s PE days are as follows and we 
would like the children to continue to come in their PE kits with their school jumpers and dark, plain joggers on these days.  Please 
note a separate hoodie/jacket is not required.  
Class 1 (YN & YR) – Wed & Thurs Class 2 (Y1 & Y2) – Mon & Fri Class 3 (Y3 & Y4) – Tues & Wed  
 

Catering Update  
Miss Kerry & Miss Julie have moved onto pastures new and we wish them every success 
in their new roles.  Our catering company Mi’Quill are currently advertising the vacancies and hope to fill these as soon as it is possible.  In 
the meantime, Mi’Quill have put some relief staff in the kitchen who are maintaining our high 
standards of food and choice for the children.     
Please note that only toast is available for snack 
at this time.  Fruit juice and milkshakes are still available. 
 

Autumn Term Dates                        
Tuesday 20th September –Parent Information 
Meetings  
Thursday 22nd September – 2pm Harvest Festival 
Monday 3rd October – Full Governing Board 
meeting 
Thursday 20th October – School closes for half term 
Friday 21st October – INSET Staff training day 
Monday 31st October – School re-opens  
Tuesday 8th November – Parent’s Evening  
Monday 21st November – Full Governing Board 
Meeting 
Thursday 1st December – Christmas Carol Service 
Wednesday 7th December – Christmas Dinner day 
Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day  
Monday 12th December – Christmas Party 
Thursday 15th December – Christmas Film  
Friday 16th December – End of term  
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Arrival and Drop Offs to School 
Please could all families use the side gate through the recreational ground to drop off and 
collect their children to and from school.  The main gate reverts to a staff and visitor entrance.  
Please note Mrs Cairns is currently running 
Bramshall Meadows breakfast club whilst the 
recruitment of a staff member takes place.  This means she will be using the staff gateway entrance when she arrives at school which may 
be later than normal and around the 8.45am drop off time.  Please keep to the footpath for 
safety reasons.   
 

 
2023 
 Tuesday 3rd January – INSET Day 
Wednesday 4th January – INSET Day 
Thursday 5th January – School re-opens  
 

 
 

 Parent Information Evening  
Each class teacher will be holding a short 
parent information session on Tuesday 2oth September to discuss the class’ routines and 
expectations and how parents can support at home.  In order to allow parents with siblings to attend each session, these are at staggered 
times and will be no more than 15 minutes.  If you have any specific questions please can you 
do this outside of these meetings so that they run to time and no parent misses out on another session. 
Mrs Halton 3.30pm 
Miss Fitzgerald 3.45pm 
Mr Lee 4pm  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 Class 2 –Headphones   Thank-you to the children that have brought in headphones in Miss Fitzgerald’s class.  Could any remaining headphones 
come in as soon as possible please.  Thank-you.  
 Clown Incident 
Thank-you to all families for your support, care and understanding yesterday.  
Fortunately the clown had disappeared before the children left school and all was 
well at the end of the day – apart from the rain!  
The police have visited school today and collected some information and will attempt to speak to a person of interest.  Local 
intelligence suggests this was a child.     
  
 

 


